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Fishing Pier at Crescent Beach Bridge will temporarily close during bridge repairs 

 

St. Johns County, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation will temporarily close the 

fishing pier on the State Road 206/Crescent Beach Bridge over the Matanzas River beginning 

Monday, July 22 in order to perform bridge repairs. The pier is expected to be closed until 

September 2019, weather and schedule permitting. The bridge will remain open to vehicular and 

marine traffic throughout the project. 

  
The rehabilitation work is part of an ongoing maintenance schedule that includes corrosion 

protection, concrete repairs and replacing the fishing pier at the bridge.  

 

To minimize traffic impacts during construction, lane closures will not be allowed from 7 a.m. to 

8 p.m. Full closures of the bridge are not anticipated unless unforeseen circumstances occur. 

The $3 million project was awarded to Freyssinet, Inc. and is expected to be completed by late 

2019, weather and schedule permitting. 

For more information regarding construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com 

 

 

### 

Florida Department of Transportation 

 

mailto:Samantha.Rambeau@dot.state.fl.us
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.nflroads.com&data=02%7C01%7Callen.nelson%40dot.state.fl.us%7Ca0c5ed92d86e4c98926d08d667830c15%7Cdb21de5dbc9c420c8f3f8f08f85b5ada%7C0%7C0%7C636810209873219239&sdata=SSxu2JRMDXOcJC9dpfh7mvYoTRxleIPh2s3DMPUEyY0%3D&reserved=0

